Boy Scouts Headquarters

Tacoma, Washington

Merritt created an
outdoor rustic feel in
an urban setting.

Merritt led the development of
the site concept as well as
monitoring construction on the
new headquarters for the Pacific
Harbors Council of the Boy
Scouts of America. This site is
shared with the Metropolitan
Park District Headquarters in the
park setting.




